
Diversity in Internal Medicine 

As you prepare to apply for a residency in Internal Medicine, 

we would like to invite you to attend our “Diversity in        

Internal Medicine” session at the University of Colorado.  
 

This will be an opportunity to meet our faculty, engage with 

the residency program leadership, and talk to our current          

housestaff. We would love for you to learn more about our    

residency training program and our commitment to            

initiatives for Diversity, Justice, and Inclusion. 

Date: September 21, 2021 

Time: 5:00pm - 6:30pm MST 

In keeping with the public health  

efforts during the COVID-19        

pandemic, this session will be held 

virtually.   

Register Here 

https://ucdenverdata.formstack.com/forms/2021_22diversity_in_internal_medicine_registration

